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Mr William Ferguson, organising secretary of the Aborigines Progressive Association 
of N. S. W., is at present in Melbourne, to get in touch with organisations here which 
are working for his people. 
 
A public meeting has been arranged in the Friends Meeting House, 20 Russell Street, 
for tonight, at 8, at which Mr. Ferguson will speak on The Claim of the Aborigines to 
Full Citizen Rights. Mr Ferguson will be supported by Mr. Doug Nichols and Mr 
William Cooper. The meeting has been arranged by the Australian Aborigines’ 
League, of which Mr W. Cooper is the secretary. 


